Bring a Welcome Basket to the Spring Conference/ Pre-Conference Briefing on May 15

Our visiting migrant families begin to arrive at the end of April, but most of them come in the months of May and June and many stay well into November. We want to be hospitable since many arrive after a long journey from Texas or Florida and need a few items to help them transition into the camps.

We need 50 Welcome baskets by May 15 and many more for the six weeks that will follow. Our missioner, Alamar Arriaga, who is the Director of the Bridge of Hope (Puente de Esperanza) at Hayes Memorial UMC in Fremont will distribute these baskets to those first arrivers.

Here is what you will need:

- 1 Large basket or large bowl (like the kind you use for popcorn!)
- 2 bottles of water
- 1 roll of toilet paper
- 1 bar of soap, Zest or something anti-bacterial
- 1 small bottle of shampoo, the hotel size is fine
- 2 washcloths
- 1 kid's book
- 1 tube of toothpaste
- 1 toothbrush
- A few snacks

Bring to the Spring Conference/Pre-Annual Conference Briefing on May 15 or take to Hayes Memorial UMC, 1441 Fangboner Rd., Fremont between 9:00 am. and 2:00 pm. Monday through Friday! Thank you, thank you and thank you!